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Recommendation – Residential On-Street Parking 

 
Land Planning and Transportation Committee Recommendation: 
 
THAT the Residential On-Street Parking Study project completion date be extended until August 
31, 2017; 
 
THAT the scope of the project be revised to exclude those areas of neighbourhoods directly 
impacted by the wildfire; and 
 
THAT a separate On-Street Parking Study be undertaken in neighbourhoods directly impacted 
by the 2016 wildfire, once the rebuild has been completed. 
 
Summary/Background: 
 
Administration presented the proposed recommendations to the Land Planning and 
Transportation Committee at its November 21, 2016 meeting, at which time the following 
resolution passed: 
 

“THAT the following be recommended for Council approval: 
 
THAT the Residential On-Street Parking Study project completion date be 
extended until August 31, 2017 be approved; 
  
THAT the scope of the project be revised to exclude those areas of 
neighbourhoods directly impacted by the wildfire; and 
 
THAT a separate On-Street Parking Study be undertaken in 
neighbourhoods directly impacted by the 2016 wildfire, once the  rebuild 
has been completed.” 

 
Attachments: 
 
I.  2016-11-21 Land Planning and Transportation Committee Report – Residential On-Street 
 Parking 
II. 2016-11-21 Unapproved Land Planning and Transportation Committee Minutes 


